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Meeting coming on Brookfield rezoning

A public meeting will be held April 3 to consider proposed rezoning application on behalf of Brookfield Residential (Ontario)
Bolton Limited.

The application involves a property at 50 Ann St. in Bolton.

The meeting will start at 6 p.m. in the Council Chambers at Town Hall in Caledon East.
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